
Dates for your Diary 
 
 

We are sorry to say the Farm & Country Day Visit on the 25th March at the Royal 
Cornwall Showground has been cancelled.  
 
Due to the cancellation of the London Residential next week we will be going 
swimming on Thursday the 19th so don’t forget your swimming things. 
 
 There is a letter attached for years 4, 5 & 6  regarding the London Trip. There will be a 
‘fun’ day on Tuesday 17th March where we will be doing some cooking in the morning 
and movie and treats in the afternoon wearing pyjamas – this will include year 3’s. 
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